
Subject: Re: minor problem with cancel in install (crashing installer)

Posted by [mr_ped](#) on Tue, 28 Feb 2006 17:35:10 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

luzr wrote on Mon, 27 February 2006 12:12

Is it worth fixing for the final release? (It would probably mean repeating RC).

IMHO no (unless you have to fix something else and I would be still in doubt).

I think it will be a perfect target for the 7-zip installer upgrade, than it will make lot more sense, as the whole install procedure will need some extensive testing anyway.
